
May 15, 2025

REV. FR. ALDRIN R. SUAN, CM
Vice President for Student Affairs
Adamson University
San Marcelino, Ermita Manila

Dear Rev. Fr. Suan,

Greetings!

I am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Princess Ella A. Añonuevo, a former student of San 
Francisco Parochial Academy, Inc., as a deserving applicant for the Scholarship Assistance for 
Education Students (SAES). I was her subject teacher and I have witnessed her dedication to her 
studies, her respectful attitude, and her eagerness to learn.

Princess Ella is a responsible and hardworking student. She consistently showed good 
performance in class and was always willing to help her classmates. Her dream to become a 
future educator is admirable, and I believe she will be a great teacher someday.

She will be attending Adamson University, and I believe the scholarship will help her reach her 
goals. I fully support her application and believe she is a worthy candidate.

Thank you for considering her application!

Sincerely,

JENIEBETH B. VELUZ
Teacher
San Francisco Parochial Academy, Inc.
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